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President’s Corner 

Dear Iota Sisters, 


When you read this message, Halloween will have come and gone.  Time is flying by and it will soon be time for the Area I Christmas Brunch.   We are hosting this year so be sure to save the date, December 6 at Meadowview beginning at 10:00am.  Xi State President Beverly Smith, Area One Director Carol Stout, and Sherrie Collins, Xi State Corresponding Secretary, will attend the Brunch and I hope you will be there to meet and greet them.   


We have had great attendance at all three meetings this year and we hope to continue the trend on November 6.   Your presence makes our meeting special.  Thank you hostess Group 5 for providing the beautiful fall decorations for the October 11 meeting.   Our delicious meal was catered by the Mustard Seed.  The inspiration was given by Mary Short and was wonderful.  Thanks for the candy and bookmark, Mary.   The presentation by Dianne Barker, author of I Don’t Chase the Garbage Truck Down the Street in my Bathrobe Anymore and Cabbages and Kings was very interesting as she taught us to live Life with an Exclamation Point! 


During the business session, Sue Fischer, our treasurer, reported that we only needed $9.00 to reach our goal of $1000 to become a Visionary Chapter in Memory of Marie Hunter and Betty Elam.  Members present quickly dug in their pockets and pulled out the funds to put us over the top.  


The membership committee recommended Hannah Guinn for membership.  The vote was unanimous and Hannah was welcomed into the chapter.  Joan Holt reported that 167 children were signed up at the Fair to receive books from the Governors Books From Birth literacy program.  Brenda Moriarty thanked members for the refreshments and monetary contributions to the BUNCO fundraiser for the Sullivan County Imagination Library literacy program.   


The Legislative committee reminded members to vote and to think carefully when voting on amendments to change our state Constitution.   When the wording of the amendments, whether intended or not, is very confusing, it is better to simply vote NO than to risk changing our constitution to something that could be harmful to our citizens.  Please consider attending the Xi State Legislative Symposium in Nashville February 3-4 and the Xi State Convention June 4-6 at Sewanee. 


Our next meeting is November 6 at Litz Manor at 5:30.  The meal will be catered by BJ‘s Catering.  Please let your Hostess Group Chair know if you will attend or not.  The Chair of each HG will notify Joan Holt of the names of those who will attend the meeting at least 4 days before the meeting.  We look forward to seeing what hostess Group #6 has in store for us. Remember, we the members are in charge of the program.  We should bring Christmas decorations, or stories and traditions to share.  


Enjoy the cooler weather and I hope to see you on November 6. 




Fondly, 




JoAnn 
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November Blessings Start With DKG!


Iota Chapter will meet at Litz Manor Baptist Church on Thursday, November 6th, at 5:30 P.M.  This meal will be catered .  Please notify your Hostess Group Chair as soon as possible if you are attending—the caterer needs a full count!

Our program will be presented by YOU!  Take a few minutes to dig out your cherished holiday decorations, traditions, and memories!  Our program will be a sharing time with members showing off decorations or crafts, explaining their own unique traditions, and passing on memories of holidays past.  Don’t feel shy—we’re all interested and will enrich our own celebrations because of you!

Highlights of October meeting—
· Program by newspaperwoman, Christian author, and 
inspirational speaker Dianne Barker.  
· Acceptance of new member Hannah Guinn.
· We reached our goal of $1000.00 in donations to become a Xi State Visionary Chapter.
PHYSICIAN EVALUATIONS

 A recently launched rating of physicians has become available on the Internet. At that site hospitals and dentists are also rated.  Because this site is relatively new, not all doctors, hospitals and dentists are rated.  You should check to see how many patient responses have established the rating. 


To learn how your doctor or your surgeon is rated go to http://www.healthgrades.com/.  You may fill out a survey to add your experiences to the ratings. The more surveys filled out the more accurate the ratings will be.  This should be interesting!
[image: image2.wmf]"Be thankful for what you have; you'll end up having more. 
If you concentrate on what you don't have, 
you will never, ever have enough."
Oprah Winfrey

Happy Thanksgiving!

